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Regulatory Alert – Argentina 
ENACOM new Director has been appointed 

 

Following the release of the Argentinean National Official Bulletin (Decreto 276/2016) on 
2nd February 2016, it has been confirmed that a new Director has been appointed at the 
Authority, Ente Nacional de Comunicaciones (ENACOM). 
 
ENACOM have confirmed to PCS that all applications currently under review are being 
reviewed as normal and applications previously on hold in the signatory stage are now 
expected to resume. Nevertheless, the timeframe for the release of Type Approval 
certificates remains unconfirmed. 
 
Additionally as part of the migration process to ENACOM, the Regulator’s website has 
now changed to http://www.enacom.gob.ar/.This is expected to be fully functional in the 
next few days.    
 
 
PCS is monitoring the situation closely and will provide further updates in due course. 
 
 
For additional information regarding this alert, please contact: 

Rohit Nanwani 

Product Compliance Specialists               

Email: rohit@productcompliancespecialists.com  
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